Dear Folks:

Here is the updated version of the worksheet for computing payroll cost, based on the most recent guidance from Treasury and the SBA.

1. We’ve also attached the SBA FAQs released on April 8 that may help you.

1. Keep in mind that your preferred approved-SBA lender bank will be your primary source for what it demands as a calculation and for the documents you will need to submit. 

1. Be sure to cross check their requirements against the calculations you make with the attached worksheet and adjust as necessary.

1. The government may issue additional clarifications or changes at any time, given experiences of the last week. Be aware that this continues to be a very fluid situation.

1. We found a 4/9 Forbes summary of bank status for offering PPP loans here: https://www.forbes.com/sites/advisor/2020/04/09/which-banks-are-accepting-paycheck-protection-program-loan-applications/#619a1e053720

Remember that the EIDL application for “immediate” grant of up to $10,000 is here on SBA website. https://covid19relief.sba.gov/#/ 

1. The most recent information suggests the grant will be limited to $1,000 per employee head, so 8 employees should yield $8,000. HOWEVER: to our knowledge, no one has yet received any grant money even though the law stated “within 3 days of making application.”
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